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From: Fred Troutman

To: Columbia River Crossing;

CC:

Subject: Released from eSafe SPAM quarantine: Columbia River
Bridge

Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 9:45:16 AM

Attachments;

My vote is for replacement bridge with light rail. The cost is not that much
greater and it would build for the future. As an occasional light rail rider in
Portland it would be great to have the Washington connection. Thanks for

providing me an opportunity to comment. FT
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